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Fraud Alert

Beware of Cell Phone Calls Soliciting Your Social Security Number

It has come to our attention that over the past couple of days two of our teammates
received phone calls on their cell phones stating their Prime Meridian Bank (PMB)
account had been compromised and requested they enter the last four of their SSN.

These phones calls were made to their cell phones and it was made to appear the
phone call was coming from the recipient’'s own phone number.

Prime Meridian Bank does not communicate with clients in this manner when there is
potential or suspected fraud on their accounts.

Please be aware of this and let us know if you hear of any other instances of this scam
or variation of it.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call us directly at (850) 907-2300.
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